
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Education Report​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   Apr 23, 2025
 
Movie Nights: 

●​ On March 28th we featured “Moana 2” and had 37 people in attendance. On Friday, April 25th we 
featured “Mufasa: The Lion King” sponsored by the Crosby Fire Auxiliary.  

●​ Upcoming Movies: 
○​ We added a bonus movie event for Star Wars Day and will be showing “Star Wars Episode IV: A 

New Hope” on Sunday, May 4th at 2:00pm sponsored by Crosby Subway. 
○​ May - Matinee event: Sunday, May 18th @ 2:00pm. Title is still TBA depending on streaming 

release availability.  
 
Early Childhood: 

●​ We have had several additional requests for screenings and are working to add another screening day 
to the calendar before the end of the school year. 

●​ The new Early Childhood class offerings have been rolled out and we have opened registration to 
returning families for the 2025-26 school year. Registration will open to the general public starting with 
our Open House on Wednesday, April 30th from 4-6pm. 

●​ The 2025-26 class offerings include: 
○​ 2 full-time sections of Little Rangers (4-5 yr olds) running Monday - Friday full days. 
○​ 1 part-time section of Little Rangers running Monday, Wednesday, Friday full days. 
○​ 2 sections of Little Miners (3-4 yr olds) running Tuesday and Thursday morning or afternoon 

(half days). 
●​ We are promoting the Early Childhood class offerings and registration information on our social media, 

website, in the Courier, and a Community Education Update newsletter that was mailed to every 
address in the school district over the weekend. 

 
Community Education Newsletter 

●​ A newsletter was mailed out to all households and businesses across our school district over the 
weekend that included updates on: 

○​ Summer Picnics 
○​ Early Childhood Programming 
○​ Homeschooling Partnerships and District Registration Information 
○​ New Superintendent Welcome 
○​ Summer Facilities Upgrades and Building Availability 

●​ A full catalog will be produced this summer and sent to mailboxes in early August. 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted by: Abby Geotz 


